
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

4th April 2014 
 

Year 6 Drawing Skills Class 
 

 
‘’I sometimes think there is nothing so delightful as drawing.’’ (Vincent Van Gogh) 

 
Dear Year 6 Students,  
 
You are invited to apply for a position in the Year 6 Drawing Skills Class, which will commence on 
Tuesday 29th April, from 3.15pm until 4.30pm. These sessions will continue throughout Term 2 and 
Term 3.  
 
Applicants will need to deliver a pencil drawing of an interesting tree or plant to my desk by 
Tuesday, 8.30am. Please ensure your drawing has your name and class labelled on the back.   

 
 

 
 
Places are strictly limited in number so only those students that demonstrate a clear commitment to 
drawing will be selected.   
 
 
Kind regards  
 
Mr Casham  
scasham@newington.nsw.edu.au  
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